
It’s crazy how time flies and how things progress. [Nathan Chen] 

Your 2020 Workshop Planning Committee is preparing what promises to be a stellar workshop!  Be 

sure to explore all the offerings and take advantage of all the opportunities they bring. 

Want to have NAHMMA help you fund your trip to the Space Center? 

We really help fund your attendance at the workshop; but there is a cool tour organized to the 

Kennedy Space Center on Monday, May 4th.  We offer $550 scholarships to NAHMMA members to 

help with the cost of attendance.  

The workshop hotel information is now on the registration website with the reservation code to 

secure the NAHMMA rate.   

Visit the website to register https://nahmma.org/Florida_Chapter 

Knowledgeable about the new amalgam regs? 

Great, then please share with us.  We need someone to host a session on inspecting dentists and how 

the new amalgam-separator requirements are impacting operations and being enforced.  If you or 

someone you know can help us out, please submit a Speaker Abstract Form to 

ceichner@pinellascounty.org.   

Get Recognized! 

Want to showcase your awesome program or share a fun item that you received in your HHW facility?  

Submit an award nomination form.  It’s easy to do and we know you have amazing stuff to share, so 

why not get some “bling” to show off back at work for it? 

Visit the website to submit a nomination!  https://nahmma.org/Florida_Awards 

Chapter News 

Our membership has dipped slightly the first part of this year.  So, if you haven’t already, renew, 

renew, renew and don’t miss out on all the great things a NAHMMA membership brings. (including 

[enter a few like discounted workshop fees, free webinars, etc.)] 

I can’t wait to see all of you sporting your new NAHMMA Polo Shirt at this year’s workshop! Our 

fundraiser was a success with $328.09 raised towards this year’s workshop costs.  If you missed, don’t 

fear there will be shirts for sale at the workshop too. 
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